
Tender
RFT 2324 04 Nubberoo Road Culvert Renewal       
The City of Greater Geraldton invites tenders from suitably 
qualified and experienced contractors to carry out culvert renewal 
and associated works on Nubberoo Road, Mullewa.
Specifications, criteria and documentation may be obtained 
electronically from the City’s Tenderlink portal https://portal.
tenderlink.com/cgg/  after 8.00am Saturday 14 October 2023.
Further technical details are available by contacting the Senior 
Procurement Officer, Ray Bailey via the Tenderlink clarification 
forum or via email Tenders@cgg.wa.gov.au .
Tenders must be submitted to the relevant electronic tender box 
via the City’s Tenderlink electronic Portal, https://portal.tenderlink.
com/cgg/ . 
The time and date of final tender submission is 12.00pm (WST) 
Friday 10 November 2023.
Canvassing of any City of Greater Geraldton councillors or officers 
will disqualify submissions.
Ross McKim – Chief Executive Officer


